
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

The beginning of March marked the 5th year of the 
Kellen Dance Academy.   We enjoyed an evening of 
celebrations at the King Hotel in Darlington.      

Fantastic food, lovely music and great company. 

Welcome 
March and April have continued to be busy 
here at the Kellen Dance Academy.   
We enjoyed celebrating our 5th birthday and 
putting on our first ever show! 

March and April have  
continued to see Kelly and 
Amanda raise more money 
for MacMillan.  Raffles at the 
birthday party and the show 
raised Ã110 and Ã109.   
Running events have also 
continued with a 5km run in 
the South Park, Thirsk 10 
mile, Vale of York 10 mile and 
a couple of park runs in  
London and Southport! 



 

Coming up! 
May and June 2017 

 
¶ Saturday 20th May Mass 

Dance in the Market Square 
1pm. 

 
¶ Sunday 21st May NCDTA 

exam all branches. 
 
¶ Friday 16thðSunday 18th 

June Bedford Hotel Lytham 
St Annes 

 
¶ Sunday 25th June Cheer 

Dance competition East 
Durham  

 
 

   Don�¶t forget to book your         
   places for the popular              
  Sequence Dance Holiday at the 
 Bedford Hotel June 16th ï����th 2017  
Speak to Kelly and Ellen to secure your 
rooms now!  
 

Kelly  and Ellen  
Check out the website for more details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 
07810272788 

March saw our birthday celebrations 
continue as we held our first show at the   
Majestic Theatre, Darlington.  Congratu-
lations to all the children were took part 
in the show.  A great night of dancing! 

On 23rd April we attended the Cheer Dance competition in 
Durham.  Great dancing from both our girls and mums!  There 
was fantastic performances 


